Part-Time Library Assistant—The Salem Free Public Library is seeking a part-time library assistant who is
tech-savvy with great customer service skills. Schedule will include one afternoon/evening per week, at
least one Saturday per month, plus other hours as needed. Please see full job description on the Town
of Salem’s website for more specific duties and qualifications. To apply, please email a cover letter,
resume, and a completed Town of Salem Employment application found at:
https://www.salemct.gov/human-resources to: Vicky Coffin, Library Director, vicky.coffin@salemct.gov.
Deadline for submission: October 11, 2021. The Town of Salem is an equal opportunity employer.
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